
From: Sara Hadz  

Sent: 16 November 2024 17:53 

To: Planning 

Subject: Objection to Planning Proposals at 10 Adamson Road 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the planning proposals 

regarding 10 Adamson Road, specifically 

applications 2024/4785/T and 2024/4784/T. 

 

The proposals involve the removal of two trees: an Elderflower (T9-C1) and a 

Portugal Laurel (T8-U). 

 

These trees are integral to the natural environment of Adamson Road. They 

are home to wildlife, with squirrels regularly seen in their branches and birds 

nesting in them each year. They also contribute significantly to the street’s 

aesthetic charm and provide valuable privacy between the houses on 

Adamson Road and Eton Avenue. 

 

Given that other trees on this property have been subject to Tree 

Preservation Orders (TPOs) within the past five years, it is only logical that 

these trees be afforded the same protection. 

 

There is no justifiable reason to fell trees that have been part of this street’s 

character for decades. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 



A Concerned Local Resident 

 


